
Parent coffee morning 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Run by our parents, for our parents.  

This is a great opportunity, particularly 

for multi-lingual parents. 

Come along and meet other parents from 

Round Hill every Thursday starting on 

Thursday 22nd September.  

Drop in anytime between 9:00 -10:00 am.  

Come to the school office and then we will be 

meeting in the school dining room.   

Feel free to bring along younger children too.  


